
From:  

Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 8:19 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Complaints aginst Carmen Perilli 

Importance: High 

  

 

  

Dear Clerk of Richmond Hill, 

Enough is enough!! Carmen Perrelli has eleven complaints filed against him by City 

employees. 

Heaven knows how many he has from people outside of the City offices. 

This person is a disrespectful individual who treats people terribly. 

The Integrity Commissioner MUST do something to stop him. 

He deserves to be disciplined way beyond just a reprimand. 

A reprimand will not change his disgusting behaviour.  

This person has not got the common decency to behave in a respectful manner. 

Just look at his behaviour at Council meetings. 

Please discipline him to the full extent possible!!!! 

Sincerely, 

Márta Ecsedi  

Márta Ecsedi, P.Eng., F.E.C. 
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